
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you an ex-serving Defence member who has 
had contact with Queensland emergency services 
during a suicide crisis? 

OR 

Are you a family member of an ex-serving Defence 
member who has had contact with Queensland 
emergency services during the veteran’s suicide 
crisis? 

The Gallipoli Medical Research Foundation (GMRF) 

aims to explore the lived experiences of ex-serving 

Defence members who have been involved in a 

suicide-related call to emergency services, in addition 

to examining the experiences of their family and 

emergency services. 

 
We are seeking: 

• Ex-serving Defence members who have had 

contact with emergency services (Queensland 
ambulance or police) in relation to their own 
suicidality; or 

• Family members (e.g. partner, other family 

member over age 18) of an ex-serving Defence 

member who have had contact with emergency 

services (Queensland ambulance or police) in 

relation to the veteran’s suicidality. 

What is involved: 

You would take part in one individual interview to talk 

about your experience interacting with Queensland 

emergency services for suicidality. Your privacy is very 

important and will be protected. We will not share your 

name or personal details. 
 

The interview will be conducted either face-to-face 

at GMRF (located at Greenslopes Private Hospital, 

Brisbane) or via video conference. 
 
 
 

 

 
This study has been granted ethical approval by the Departments of Defence and 

Veterans’ Affairs Human Research Ethics Committee (protocol number: 418-22) 

 
 
 

Call for Participants 
We are seeking ex-serving Defence members 
and their families who have had contact with 
emergency services related to suicidality. 

 
To find out more about the study and to 
determine whether you are eligible to 
participate please visit: 

 

 
Or get in contact with us 

07 3394 7657 

GMRF.VMHI@ramsayhealth.com.au 

https://bit.ly/3Saxcmw
https://bit.ly/3Saxcmw
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